



The Pitt Meadows Field opening celebration was successful furthering the enhancement of relationships.

Trustee Carr and the Chair volunteered with the serving of chili at The ACT as part of "Homeless Action Week". The community lunch, sponsored by Golden Ears Feast and various organizations, served our homeless community.

The 25 year recognition dinner was a success as the District celebrated the tenure of dedicated employees. Congratulations to Chef Randle, his hard-working students. Administrative Assistant\_Lena Frend. and all the